
SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOPPING
SUMMER 2022

Your local branch is Guildford
208-210 London Road, Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7JS

Tel: 01483 577835

30th May - 24th July: Walk-in customers welcome
Monday – Friday 9.00am - 5.30pm

Saturday 9.00am - 5.00pm

25th July – 19th August: Open for pre-booked appointments and Click&Collect only

22nd August onwards: Walk-in customers welcome

Please refer to our website for information on extended opening times

No need to book an 
appointment:

Following feedback from 
our customers we have 
removed the need to book 
an appointment to pick 
up your primary school 
uniform. Instead, we have 
extended our walk-in 
opening hours. 

So, feel free to pop into 
your local branch during 
any Saturday throughout 
the summer. 

Check our website for more 
information on extended 
hours in August.

Online Ordering:
Our website will continue to 
operate as normal. Orders 
should be placed by Sunday 
31st July, to ensure in stock 
items can be delivered for 
the start of the autumn 
term.

If you choose our 
‘Click&Collect’ service when 
ordering you can collect, 
even when our branches are 
open ‘by appointment only’. 

Customer Services:
Want to talk to a member of 
our team?  Monday – Friday 
9.00 - 5.30 and Saturday 9.00 
- 5.00 your branch contact 
number is 01483 577835

180 day returns policy
Buy your uniform early 
without worrying about 
your child having a sudden 
growth spurt before the 
start of school. 

We will refund all unworn 
items, still in their original 
condition purchased within 
180 days.

For more information 
about us visit  
www.stevensons.co.uk


